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1155 WELLS HWY
SENECA SC 29678

13 December, 1991

Dear Members and Friends:

As you may recall from our September Newsletter, Ed Vetter has
had to resign as Editor. We miss his services very much and, to
date, have been unable to locate someone with the time, abilities
and equipment to take over this responsibility. The Chapter has
voted to purchase a computer in order to help solve this problem.

We regret the delay in publishing, but hope to resume soon
after the first of the year and will continue with the 1850 Census.
We welcome any suggestions you may have regarding our programs or
the Newsletter. Queries, articles and one-page pedigree charts,
ready for printing, are always welcome. For the present, they
could be sent to Dr. Whitten...address below.

The first of the year 1is also membership renewal time, so we

offer this reminder: Individual $12.00

Family 16.00

Associate 8.00
Please make checks payable to 0Old Pendleton District Genealogical
Society and mail to our new treasurer: Dr. William C. Whitten

101 Cherokee Road
Clemson, SC 29631

Our next meeting will be January 21, 1991. We hope that 1991
has been a good year for each of you and that 1992 will yield an
even more generous harvest of names and data.

Sincerely,

Ceytru B. Garner
Vice President



